
Deaf Commission Report From Eli Schwartz to CSPD 05.14.20 

Election 

            Eli Schwartz as Chair 

            Eric Wilcox as Vice Chair 

Discussion about T-Coil Loop and other accessibility in public places 

Discussion about COVID 19 

•      UI issues, a letter will be sent to Ms. Korbulic at DETR 

•      Letter to Media Outlets to ensure both interpreters are visible on TV screens 

•      Communication Card – explaining the COVID19 and to be used communicating with Non  ASL     
proficient person 

 •      We discussed the lack of appropriate masks for the Deaf Community and the availability  

 


